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Repair  and  Restoration  Works  at  the  National  Center  for
Genetic  Resources  under  the  Tajik  Academy  of  Agricultural
Sciences 

Every year, the Government of the Republic of Tajikistan pays
special  attention  to  the  plans  implementation  and  takes
necessary measures to ensure the sustainable development of
various sectors in the country.

With the Government of the Republic of Tajikistan support, the
State Institution “Agriculture Entrepreneurship Development”
within the framework of the “Strengthening Resilience of the
Agriculture  Sector  Project”,  has  been  imp0lementing  phased
repairs and modernization of the scientific and educational
buildings of institutions under the Republic of Tajikistan
Ministry of Agriculture and the Tajik Academy of Agricultural
Sciences, which are subsequently put into operation.

It  should  be  noted  that  the  National  Center  for  Genetic
Resources under the Tajik Academy of Agricultural Sciences
started its activities in 2006 and plays a crucial role in
preserving local rare and high-quality seeds, fruit trees, as
well as unique plant varieties and specimens.

Due to the need for repairs at this scientific center, this
year the project includes major renovation works: the building
roof (445 m²), wall leveling (410 m²), interior painting (480
m²), flooring (156 m²) and ceilings (30 m²). Additionally, all
small electrical appliances and lighting fixtures have been
completely  replaced,  and  the  building  entrance  will  be
renovated in a modern style.

Currently,  interior  painting  work  is  ongoing.  Workers,
considering the nuances of the repair process to ensure the
building  longevity,  are  performing  their  tasks  to  a  high
standard.

During  the  repair  works,  the  institution  engineers  and



specialists in social and environmental issues had detailed
briefings for the hired workers at the initial stage. Topics
covered  included  environmental  management,  ecology  impact
assessment, compliance with labor protection and sanitation
standards, safety precautions, adherence to the Republic of
Tajikistan  current  legislation  and  the  World  Bank
requirements, the grievance and application review mechanism
and other applicable regulations.



 


